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Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA) 
 
I will attend the CFSGA workshops on May 7 in which the director of each federal program will 
present information and any programmatic or guidance changes. I anticipate having preliminary 
allocation numbers before this time. The plan is due June 30 with the anticipated approval date 
being mid-August. 
 

Idaho Prevention & Support Conference 
 
The Gear Up grant has allocated funds for 6 people to attend the Idaho Prevention Conference 

this month. This year’s breakout sessions include topics around positive school culture, 

improving student wellbeing, school safety, creating positive community connections, and 

much more.  

 

 


